Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)

From: City Council

Sent: August 24, 2018 9:14 AM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Friday, August 24, 2018 - 09:14 Submitted by anonymous user: 70.64.126.173

Submitted values are:

Date: Friday, August 24, 2018

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Frank Last Name: Regier

Email:

Address: Ave f north

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Godie Howe park Meeting (if known): City council

Comments: Regarding to interim funding I would like to advise caution as budgets are tight .as the preliminary tax increase is between 4.5 and 5%. I urge city council to use extreme caution and not approve this request of funding .as other needs are not funded ie :ramps on corners of blocks where schools are in areas or where seniors are living on those blocks .as layoffs happen and people lose their jobs their budgets are tight and it is not the right time for city council to fund this interim funding at this time thank you Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/252005